

ELA Task Force

Curriculum Resource Project Year 2

The Oklahoma State Department of Education Curriculum and Instruction Literacy Team is seeking interested applicants who would like to become an ELA Resource Writer for the 2017 English Language Arts Curriculum Resource Project! Selected applicants will work as a team to update and enhance current Curriculum Frameworks, create standards-aligned common informative assessments, and guidance documents to provide support for the Oklahoma Academic Standards Implementation, Year 2.

Oklahoma educators will be selected through the process defined in the Curriculum Resource Writers application. If you are interested in serving in this capacity, please click here to access the ELA Curriculum Writer's application.

The scope of work will take place during May through September, 2017, through virtual meetings and three in-person events. Every ELA Task Force member is required to attend three, in-person trainings and work days in the Oklahoma City metro area scheduled for **June 6-8**, **July 5-6**, and **August 1-2**, **2017**. Each member will receive a monthly stipend of \$642.85 to cover work, travel, food, and lodging expenses.

The deadline to apply is March 24, 2017.

Accepted applicants will be notified the week of April 10, 2017.

If you have questions, please contact us!

Josh Flores,

Director of Secondary English Language Arts josh.flores@sde.ok.gov 405.522.3628

Danielle Calvin,

Director of Elementary
English Language Arts
danielle.calvin@sde.ok.gov
405.521.3034

Sharon Morgan,

Director of Early Childhood sharon.morgan@sde.ok.gov 405.522.3241